Chris O'Brien

From: Ariela H <arielaherzog1@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 22, 2024 4:45 PM
To: House Finance Committee

Subject: oppose Bill H-8183

| oppose Bill H-8183. | am a short term rental owner and | believe that making decisions about taxes on
STRs at this time is unwarranted and premature. The commission on STRs has not finished its work of
analyzing what is needed to regulate and tax STRs in RI. This detailed process should be completed
before votes are taken on STR-related legislation. Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Warm Regards,

Ariela Herzog
83 Power St
Portsmouth, RI



